
 
 

St. Germain Firefighters Association, Inc. 
PO Box 216   St. Germain, WI  54558   (715) 891-7333 

Website: http://www.stgermainfire.com 

 Email:  fleamarket@stgermainfire.com 

August 2022 
 
Dear St. Germain Flea Market Vendor, 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the St. Germain Firefighters Association, Inc. Flea Market. 

The St. Germain Flea Market will be celebrating 48 years this coming season! The money raised by 

selling spaces at the Flea Market has benefitted the St. Germain Fire & Rescue Department by 

purchasing needed equipment, training opportunities, and personal protective gear.  

 
The 2023 Market will run every Monday, May 29, 2023 thru  Monday September 4, 2023 (15 weeks) and 

we will again offer 10’ x 10’ spaces* (Shelter spaces are 7’ x 9’ 6”). *Spaces with depth will be priced 

accordingly. You may rent as many spaces as you need. To ensure that you lock into the same great 

rates as the 2022 early buy season price of $200.00* per space we are offering an early buy registration 

which will be due on or before December 31, 2022. There will be a $10/week charge for the use of 

electricity if it is available, payable with your registration. Please complete the attached registration 

form and return along with your check to us by the end of the year. If you choose not to take advantage 

of the Early Buy Offer, you will still be able to reserve your space(s) in the traditional time frame at 

an increased price ($250.00 January 1, 2023 thru April 30, 2023). Daily 10x10 spaces will still remain 

at $25.00 per space.  

 

If you were not a Seasonal Vendor in 2022 you can still be a Seasonal Vendor for 2023 at a discounted 

rate of $300. After your first year as a Seasonal Vendor you then qualify for the 50% savings of $200 

per space for the season as long as the spaces are paid for before December 31st. 

 

If you would like to register for a seasonal space, please include a self-addressed stamped envelope 

with your payment and completed registration form when mailing in your payment. A copy of the 

completed registration form will be returned to you along with your space numbers as your proof of 

payment only if you include a self-addressed stamped envelope. 

 

It is our policy to give vendors who have held a reserved space for 2022 the first option to reserve the 

same space for 2023. Vendors have until April 30, 2023, to pay for their space(s) for the 2023 season. 

After April 30, 2023 your space is considered open and available to other vendors for purchase. 

 

Please remember office hours start at 5 am and all vendors must be in their spaces by 7 am for safety 

reasons. There is no driving inside the Flea Market Grounds after 7 am. 

 

If you are a seasonal vendor and will not be returning for the upcoming season, please let us know so 

your space can be rented to someone else. 

 
Thank you for another great season and for your continued support. 
 
St. Germain Firefighters Association, Inc. Board of Directors 
 Ben Vendl, Nathan Gebhardt, Marion Jannsen, Angie Wagoner, & Joe Domenico 

http://www.stgermainfire.com/

